
                                  March 18, 2019  
 
 
Dear Gospel partners,  
 
 
I wanted to report to you some good news on the way to a far country. In the past few 
months, God has been so gracious to add monthly support and collaboration with these 
churches/families in reaching Mexico for Christ:  

Iglesia Biblica Bautista in Hammond, IN 
Centerville Baptist Church in New Vernon, IN  
Faith Baptist in Champaign, IL 
CrossPoint Baptist Church in Davenport, IA 
East Delavan Baptist Church in Delavan, WI 
First Baptist Church in Pecatonica, IL  
Graham Road Baptist Church in Cuyahoga Falls, OH 
Iglesia Bautista Berea in Greenville, SC   
Matt Connors and family and Donavin VanEe and family 

As of this letter, we are at around 60% of our support goal. Also, I rejoice to mention how 
God has been opening doors in a great way to conclude our deputation this year. 
Practically every Sunday of 2019 is scheduled until early November, with several Missions' 
Conferences on the calendar. It looks like by the end of the year, we will have met our 
goals for monthly support and start-up costs, and will be on the field in January 2020 at 
the latest. God is good! 

New addition 
Though we have been quite busy traveling, we are taking a pause for a few weeks as we 
wait to welcome our son, Hudson Taylor, to our family. My wife is doing well, and our 
daughters are as excited as possible to meet their baby brother. Thank you for praying for 
a triumphant birth by the grace of God.  



Membership transfer  
As supporting churches, and churches where we have visited, I want to inform you of a 
change that we have made in our church membership. Previously, we were members of 
Calvary Baptist Church in Statesville, NC, where Pastor Chris Haizlip was our pastor. 
However, for some time, I had been considering transferring our membership to “Iglesia 
Bautista Tabernaculo” in Greenville, SC, where Pastor Juan Carlos Fernandez serves as 
pastor. Pastor Fernandez’ relationship with me has been one of mentorship since I met him a 
few years ago. In fact, when I served as pastor, we took our key church leaders to have a 
time of training with Pastor Fernandez in Greenville.  
 
Since I have been on deputation, “Tabernaculo” was one of the first churches to begin 
supporting us and Pastor Fernandez and I have stayed in contact. Having been on 
deputation, I began to see the benefit of having a Spanish-speaking church as a sending 
church and having a Hispanic pastor as a mentor to give wisdom in reaching Hispanics 
across Latin America. The church itself has several families from various Latin American 
countries as members, which will only help us facilitate taking our counseling ministry into 
those countries later on.  

Pastor Haizlip and I had a great meeting concerning this matter in February, and we both 
agreed that it would be best if we were to transfer our membership to “Iglesia Bautista 
Tabernaculo.” With the blessing of both pastors and both churches, we have made this 
transfer. There is no change as far as our support address, and our mission agency, but 
nevertheless, I wanted to inform you all of this adjustment going forward.   
 
“I thank my God upon every remembrance of you.” (Phil. 1:3). Your giving, praying, and love 
for missionaries is not in vain. Thank you for being part of reaching Mexico with the Gospel.   

In Christ forever,   
 
 
 
 
 
Missionary Kevin Taylor  
 
 


